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The Honorable Robert Dole 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Courts 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington; D.C. 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

March 6; 1984 

Thank you for your letter concerning the 
current draft of the patent procurement provisions 
of the Federal Acquisition Regulation and its 
effect on your legislation -The Uniform Patent 
Procedures Act (S. 2171). 

I have instructed my staff to follow up 
on your concern regarding the Long Form. 
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